
Kia ora ē te whānau
 I'm thrilled with the success of our Evolocity team and their win in Palmerston North
this week. After competing against teams from our region and beyond they came
out on top. My congratulations to Ivan Du Plessis, Joel Dunwoodie, Matthew Willans,
Ivan Dunford, and Samuel Schroder.
  While we are rapidly approaching the end of instructional lessons and internal
assessments for Senior students, who will be on exam level in 3 weeks' time, the
level of progress being maintained by these students is quite exceptional. 
Our projected results for Years 11, 12 and 13 are looking extremely positive and I
thank staff and students for staying the course with our plan for the return to school
and the end of the year. We are not there quite yet and I am encouraging everyone
to finish well and I think you will agree that what we are on track to achieve is
extraordinary.

 
The green areas represent the percentage of students anticipated to gain NCEA at
the respectively levels. Keep up the good work and finish well. 
  Regrettably, we are having to come up with some creative solutions regarding our
celebration events this term due to the restrictions created by the COVID Delta
variant. The leadership team and I have taken the decision to fold the Sports Awards
into the Junior and Senior Prizegivings respectively and it is also likely that we will
have to modify our plans for Senior Graduation. We are exploring how best to allow
parents and caregivers to celebrate with us even if it is via a virtual link.
  My congratulations to Eric Parker who has been duly elected as the new Student
Board of Trustees Representative. Three excellent candidates put themselves
forward and the votes were evenly distributed as you can see in the results notice. 
  The Board and I have taken the decision to actively support the DHB goal of 90%
vaccination for COVID-19. A key goal of the Board is for Naenae College to be a safe
environment for both teachers and students. Please see the information from the
Board that follows. Vaccinations are available at school this Friday to all staff and
students for either their first or second shot.
  
   
Ngā mihi manaaki 
Nic Richards, 
Tumuaki

What's Coming Up? 
Find out what's happening
through our website:
www.naenae-college.school.nz
or our Facebook page

Sports Awards Wednesday 3 November -
canceled
Wednesday 1 December - NCEA Teacher
Only Day (school closed)
Thursday 9 December - SNU Prizegiving
Monday 13 December - Junior
Prizegiving and students last day of
school year 

All upcoming events are subject to change
due to Ministry of Education advice around
school events. At present scheduled dates
are as follows: 

Find out what's happening
through our website:

www.naenae-college.school.nz
or our Facebook page
Email: admin@naenae-college.school.nz
or ring us at College during office hours. We
are happy to discuss how this works and
how we can help you. 
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N A E N A E  C O L L E G E
Hea rea here a ngā 
raumānuka e kore

whawhati

Bind the multitudes of
mānuka together and

never be broken

PRINCIPAL'S COMMENTS

https://www.naenae-college.school.nz/
https://www.naenae-college.school.nz/
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Board of Trustees Message  

Naenae College Board of Trustees message around supporting a safe Naenae College.

Vaccinations have the power to change the way Aotearoa manages the virus, and give us more possibilities.

The COVID-19 Protection Framework brings us a world where we are freer to move and live with less disruption and offers the stability businesses need
to plan for the future.

Once 90% of eligible New Zealanders are fully vaccinated and protected, it will be safe to introduce this new framework that does not rely on lockdowns
as the main measure to stop the virus spreading.

Prime Minister Jacinda Ardern shares a plan with all New Zealanders that will help us stay safe from COVID-19 into the future.
https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-updates/covid-19-protection/

COVID-19 remains a serious threat to our health and wellbeing. While we’ve changed our lives and tikanga to protect ourselves from COVID-19, there is
still more we can do to keep ourselves safe.

Everyone aged 12 and over can get the COVID-19 vaccine now. The vaccine is especially important to safeguard our kuia and kaumātua, hapū Māmā and
others who are more likely to get seriously ill if they catch COVID-19. It will also help protect our tamariki.

Seek out trusted sources of information and have a kōrero with your whānau, hapū, iwi and community about why the vaccine, and other measures such
as face coverings, will help protect us all against COVID-19. Be a doer! Karawhiua.

Te Reo Māori | Māori https://covid19.govt.nz/iwi-and-communities/
Ko te whiwhi i te kano ārai mate mō te KOWHEORI-19 te huarahi pai rawa ki te tiaki i a koutou ko tō whānau, ō hoa ngā hapori. Ka mahi te kano ārai mate
mā te whakaako i tō pūnaha awhikiri ki te mōhio atu, ki te ārai atu hoki i te huaketo. Kia whiwhi koe i te kano ārai mate, ka iti ake tō tūpono pāngia e te
mate KOWHEORI-19 taumaha. Ka iti ake hoki tō tūpono tuku i te huaketo ki ētahi atu. 

Kia mataara i ngā wā katoa ki ngā kōrero teka mō te mate urutā KOWHEORI-19 me ngā kano ārai mate. I Aotearoa, e wātea ana ngā mōhiohio tika, hou
hoki mō te kano ārai mate me te KOWHEORI-19 i Covid19.govt.nz

Everyone in Aotearoa aged 12 and over can book their free COVID-19 vaccination now
As part of the New Zealand Government’s response and Unite Against COVID-19 campaign, MPP has launched a complementary campaign about
receiving the Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine.

When you get vaccinated, you’re not just protecting yourself but also your aiga, friends, churches and community. The vaccine is free and available to
everyone aged 12 and over. It will help to protect Aotearoa from COVID-19.

Watch our COVID-19 vaccine educational videos below to find out about the vaccination journey and how the Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine works. Get your
COVID-19 vaccination

Gagana Samoa | Samoa https://covid19.govt.nz/iwi-and-communities/information-for-pacific-peoples/
Tuipuipui o le COVID-19 | The COVID-19 vaccine
O le mauaina o tuipuipui e saogalemu ma aogā o se vaega sili ona moomia o galuega o loo tatou faia e puipuia ai Niu Sila ma atumotu tuaoi o le Pasifika
mai le COVID-19. E tāua foi tuipuipui i le toe faafoisia o le malosi i lo tatou tamaoaiga ma le toe tatala ai o lo tatou tuaoi.

E leai se tupe e totogi mo tuipuipui o le COVID-19. E lē faamalosia le faia o le ituaiga tuipuipui lenei i tagata lautele o Niu Sila.

O le a mafai e le tuipuipui o le COVID-19 ona puipuia i tatou i le lumanai mai le siama. Ae e tatau ia i tatou uma ona faaauau pea le faatinoina o la tatou
pitolaau e taofia ai le pepesi o le COVID-19 i totonu o afioaga. E tatau ona tatou tausisi pea i tulafono TĀUA e fa: fufulu lima, scan QR codes, faaola le
Bluetooth ma nofo i le fale pe afai ua maʻi.

A o tatou laasia lenei laasaga fou e tusa ai ma a tatou galuega e tetee atu i le COVID-19, ua sili atu ona tāua i le taimi nei le maua o faamatalaga mai
faasalalauga ua aloaia. E leai se aogā ia i tatou o faamatalaga e lē saʻo i le vaitaimi o loo moomia ai ona tatou galulue faatasi e tineia le siama. E mafai ona
e maua faamatalaga faatuatuaina mai; lau Fomai, Healthline, lau District Health Board, Matagaluega o Soifua Maloloina ma le upegatafailagi a le Unite
Against Covid-19, www.covid19.govt.nz

Hutt Valley DHB figures from Ministry of Health website:
Māori are at :
                             1st shot:              72% - so to get to 90% we need 3,400 whanau to get their 1st shots
                             2nd shot:             53% - so to get to 90% we need 7,116 whanau to get their 2nd shots.
Pacific peoples are at :              
                             1st shot:              80% - so to get to 90% we need 1003 Pacificans to get their first shot
                             2nd shot:             63%- so to get to 90% we need 2,716 Pacificans to get their 2nd shot.

TWO SHOTS FOR SUMMER



https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-updates/covid-19-protection/
https://covid19.govt.nz/iwi-and-communities/
https://covid19.govt.nz/
https://covid19.govt.nz/iwi-and-communities/information-for-pacific-peoples/
https://covid19.govt.nz/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=O_Soj97CVUs&t=20s


Congratulations to Eric Parker, 
Student Representative, Naenae College Board 

of Trustees  2021-22
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1st place in standard cart division
1st place in overall economy run
2nd place in Mechanical excellence 
2nd place over all in Gymkhana 

EVolocity  - Electric Vehicle project for students



EVolocity in partnership with Orion, ETCO, University of Auckland, University of Canterbury and MeloYelo has
proudly launched the school’s programme for the seventh year of competition. The programme now extends
from Canterbury through to Nelson, Wellington, Waikato, Manawatu, Wanganui, Wairarapa, Horowhenua, Bay
of Plenty and Auckland schools. 
What is EVolocity?

EVolocity is about fast forwarding the future. It’s about stimulating innovation and growing awareness of the
advantages of electric transport in a sector which may be the global growth sector of the 21st Century. Our
High School initiative provides students with an electric bike componentry kit. During the course of the year
they design & build their own electric vehicles. At the end of the year they bring their vehicles to a motorsport
park for some fun competitions!
There were 2 categories where schools can take part in EVolocity, namely standard class and open class (Bikes
& Carts). For the first time in this competition, Naenae college took took part in the Standard class: Carts up to
350W, (for the 24V Standard Kit). 

Participants
There were 5 students who took part in the EVolocity competition. They are : Ivan Du Plessis, Joel Dunwoodie,
Matthew Willans, Ivan Dunford, and Samuel Schroder.
 
There were a total of 9 schools which participated in Wellington-Manawatu Regional in Palmerston North on
October 27th.

 
Achievements
Naenae college was placed:
 

 

Teacher In Charge
Mr Ranjeev Singh
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 Well done to you all! 
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The new hours/days for Naenae Kai Canteen for term 4 will be:

- Monday CLOSED
- Tuesday, Wednesday Thursday OPEN normal hours
- Friday CLOSED

ALSO
As the senior external exams start Monday 22nd November, Naenae Kai last
day of operating for 2021 will be Thursday 18th November.

E-Volocity Competition  ...

Naenae Kai 
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 Recently spotted sculptures at Naenae College  

Congratulations to the following year 10 students for your incredible work making these 'life-
like sculptures' from glad wrap and packing tape. Malia Fecteau, Eunice Lenati, Haylee
Robinson and Ions Abella. 





 

WOW!WOW!
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SENIOR FORMAL  
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Track Zero Programme  






During the school holidays, a group of seven young creative rangatahi attended the
Track Zero programme that focused on climate change. The students learnt about
climate science from New Zealand's Top scientist Tim Naish and explored actions they
can take to create a resilient, carbon neutral future. The students also actively took
part in photography workshops led by local artists Chevron Hassett, Te Kawa Robb and
Te Rawhitiroa Bosch (joined in via Zoom from Auckland). The photographers shared
their expertise and taught them how to use digital cameras to produce photos that
express their ideas on our place, our world, and the impact of climate change on their
communities. Students were lucky enough to go out on a field trip with the artists to
take photos. At the end of the workshop students were gifted the cameras by the
Track Zero team. 
The students' photographs will be exhibited in the Naenae community centre and New
Zealand Festival of Arts 2022. 

Watch this space for confirmed exhibition dates.

Sarah Kennedy
Head of Department Visual Art
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Track Zero Programme  
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